
Town of Rosalia 
Public Hearing  

August 28, 2018 
Rosalia Council Chambers 

7:30pm – 7:36pm 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
PUBLIC HEARING CALL TO ORDER: 7:30PM 
 
Council held a Public Hearing to discuss the closing of the CDBG Planning Grant 
 
Layne Merritt with JUB Engineers discussed the accomplishments of this project with Council 
and citizens.  Environmental study has been completed.  Video inspection of lines provided 
information for evaluation and prioritization of system for replacement. 
 
Council asked about any new findings.  Layne stated discoveries were made that will make it 
possible to zero-in on certain areas to reduce infiltration/inflow and identify priority areas. 
 
Robert Ward moved to adjourn the Public Meeting, Bob Hill seconded the motion the motion passed 
unanimously.  Public Meeting adjourned at 7:36 pm. 
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